
December 6, 1984

Honorable James H. Bradley
City Clerk
City of Detroit
Detroit, MI

Dear Mr. Bradley:

Iaia in receipt of your recent letter and the
resolution adopted by the Detroit City Council with
respect to American sanctions against South Africa..

Ihope that you will communicate to the members of
the Council my sincere appreciation for their good work
in support of a progressive and enlightened U.S* foreign
policy, and my hope that they willcontinue to evidence
that concern as national protests against South Africa
continue*

With best regards,

Sincerely ,

Geo. w« Crockett ,Jr,

Member of Congress
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